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5 Trust in the LORD with all your heart, And lean not on your own understanding; 
6 In all your ways acknowledge Him, And He shall direct your paths. Proverbs 3:5-6 (NKJV) 

 

In February, as Brian started to call churches, he found it to 
be a struggle.  It was not easy and he made some 
mistakes.  We are so thankful that when one takes steps of 
faith God is there directing your path.  We met with our 
pastor to discuss how things were developing, and he 
shared with us his preferences on how to be contacted by 
missionaries.  Brian took his advice and started contacting 
churches again.  

There are so many things to praise God for:   

     Our local church and each one who has come 
alongside of us and is praying for us.  Thank you.  God is 
answering your prayers.    

     Brian’s job, because they have been very 
supportive in allowing him to call pastors on week days 
(the best time to contact them) during this time on deputation.    

     Our God; it is very evident that He is going before us and directing our path.  By the 
grace of God, we now have seven churches scheduled to present our ministry.  

March has been a busy month.  Our youth group had a guy’s game night and a ladies’ 

sleepover.  We also participated in our Easter choir.  It was a precious time celebrating the 

resurrection.  Our display board, prayer cards, hammer bookmarks, pencils and laser 

engraved hammers are prepared and ready to hand out.  We look forward to the blessings 

and challenges that God has in store for us in the upcoming months. 

Fulfilling the Great Commission together, 

             Brian, Brenda, Amanda, Luke, Nathanael and Rebekah Krueger 
Current build site update: The work on the church in Columbus, WI is 

progressing nicely.  The education wing is 

painted and the lights are installed.  The 

kitchen floor is tiled, the auditorium 

sheetrock is up and taped, and the heating 

system is about finished.  

Praises  

- God is an amazing 

God who provides 

above and beyond what 

we ask! 

     Prayer Requests 

- Our local church.  

Several within our body 

are struggling with 

serious physical issues. 

- For productive 

contacts as Brian 

attends the IARBC 

Annual Conference 

April 15-17. 

- April 21 we will be 

presenting our ministry 

at Sully Community 

Church in Sully, IA. 

- Patience and 

perseverance as we wait 

and work toward the 

goal of full time 

ministry. 

- Securing meetings for 

2013 and safety as we 

travel. 

Financial Support 

Prayerfully consider 
supporting us with $5 a 

month or more. 

Contact us or go online 

to www.cbmoffice.org 

 

 


